

Things You Need to Know This Week

April 26, 2024

Member Notice



Spring is here, and we aren't slowing down one bit!



Our <u>36th Annual Chamber Cup Golf Tournament</u> coming up on Tuesday April 30th is SOLD OUT. We are looking forward to a fun-filled afternoon at the Ocean City Golf Club.



Our next <u>Alive After Five</u> will be Thursday May 2nd from 5-7pm at Saltwater75. This will be our last one until September, so you won't want to miss it!



Our 2nd Annual <u>Cinco de Mayo Fiesta</u> will be held at Papi's Tacos on Sunday, May 5 from 3-6pm with live music performed by On the Edge. There will be a prize wheel with exclusive gifts, dinner & drink specials and your \$10 ticket will get you a drink **OR** two tacos (chicken, beef, or pork). Don't forget to bring cash to purchase \$5 raffle tickets for a chance to win one of two paddle boards, courtesy of K-Coast!



We will be hosting our <u>Legislative Wrap-Up meeting</u> on Friday May 10th at 9am at the Cambria Hotel. This is a great opportunity to hear what happened in Annapolis this past session directly from Senator Carozza, Delegate Hartman, Mayor Meehan, and our OC Chamber lobbyist Dennis Rassmussen. Thanks to our Presenting Sponsor, Lower Shore Workforce Alliance, for helping us to put this event on for all of you.

We have lots of **ribbon cuttings** coming up — hopefully, you are receiving and reading our weekly Tuesday member elerts and seeing our announcements about those. If not, please make sure you are following us on **Facebook** as we post ribbon cuttings as events there as well.

Thank you to those who joined us for the **OC Summer Work Travel Conference** we hosted earlier this month. It was an honor to have DAS Pasini in person to share the importance of our Community Support Group and Host Employers welcoming and embracing these international exchange visitors in our community.

For more information on our local Community Support Group, you can visit the **Summer Work Travel website** or contact me amy@oceancity.org if you'd like to help us to support the J1 students this summer.

Please contact the Chamber for additional information (410) 213-0144 | mychamber@oceancity.org | www.oceancity.org